
Report of Parkersville Meeting Property Trustees to Western Quarterly Meeting for 2018

The Annual Meeting for Worship was held Ninth month 9,2018 with a smaller

attendance than usual. Those present found the grounds mowed and trimmed, and

generally well cared for.

The aShes of Barbara Thayer Sibley were buried 5th montn 20,2018 with several

members of her family present. After burying her ashes, they held a short memorial

service in the Meetinghouse.

We have a bid in the amount of $21,606 for repointing the Meetinghouse. We

hope for the work to be accomplished in the Spring of 2019.

Three members of our Committee met with the Western Quarter Property

Committee in 12th month, when they came to look at the property and learn something

of its history.

We accepted John Beer's resignation from the Committee with regret. We thank

John for his many years of service to Parkersville.

Lars Farmer of Kennett Meeting willingly replaced John on the Committee.

We are willing to open the Meetinghouse for Friends who desire to hold Meetings

for Worship on a regular basis so that the building can be used.
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